
ITEM 19 
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 58 
COUNCIL MEETING 1i978 08 28 

RE: STATUS ON CORRESPONDENCE THAT HAS BEEN RECEIVED FROM 
THE B.C. POLICE COMMISSION AND MR. E. LAIRD 

Council at the last meeting was advised that reports would be submitted on 
the following two items of correspondence; 

1. A letter dated 1978 July 21 from the B.C. Police Commission 
regarding policing ~osts; and -

2. A letter dated 1978 August 05 from Mr. E. Laird who feels 
that dogs should not have to be licenced until they are six 
months old. 

- Reports on both of these matters wi 11 be submitted to Council for consider­
ation at the meeting on 1978 September 05. 

RECOMMENDATION:· 

THAT Mr. E. Laird _be advised that Council will co_nsider his letter 
together _with a report from staff on 1978 September 05 (it is not 
necessary to_ forward such advice to the Police Commission because 
submissions .from municipalities are not re9uired before October 01), 

* * * * * * 
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